## **Littledean Church of England Primary School**

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk

Twitter: @littledeansch



Loving one another, building each other up

23<sup>rd</sup> November 2021

## **Dear Parents**

On Thursday 2<sup>nd</sup> December we have organised a Christmas Science Day. During the day the classes will investigate the following questions:

The reindeer's noses get too cold when they are pulling Santa's sleigh. We need to make them nose warmers. Which materials should we use? (Holly Berries)

Santa mustn't wake up sleeping children, but his shoes keep making noisy footsteps. How can you help him by muffling the sound? (Chestnut)

Santa is getting old and he's finding it hard to carry presents down chimneys. Would a pulley help him? (Maple)

The children in Holly Leaves will be making Christmas 'exploration bottles'.

In order to carry out these investigations we are in need of a few different resources and would like to ask for your help in providing them. We need the following:

- Empty 2 litre plastic bottles with lids
- Empty 500ml plastic bottles with lids
- Cereal boxes
- Bottle lids

If you are able to provide any of these items please bring into school at any point between now and next Thursday.

Best wishes

Hayley McGoldrick

Head Teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick